
INFORMAÇÃO 

 

Dearest School Community 

The Patrício Prazeres School Group, as is public knowledge, will have all of 

its schools closed from the 16th of March 2020, due to the pandemic caused by 

COVID-19. 

Therefore, the presence in the school is limited to some of the teaching and 

non-teaching staff, to ensure the minimum and essential Institution’s services. 

With this measure, it is intended that the face-to-face restriction, at the School, 

exponentially reduces the chances of contagion in the community and the population 

in general. 

We alert that the entire School Community strictly complies with hygiene 

rules, adopting measures of social distance and avoiding traveling to places 

with a large concentration of people. 

As soon as possible, pedagogical resources (indications of some jobs and 

tasks), to be developed at home by students, will be available on the school website. 

If there is information about positive tests for COVID-19 related to our school, 

you must contact us by phone: 966259722. 

The administrative services of the School Group will operate only via mobile: 

966259468 or by e-mail: secretaria@aepp.pt. 

If there is a strong commitment from all in implementing these measures, I 

believe that we will be in a position to fight more effectively this “struggle” that is 

not only ours, but Global. 

 

Grateful for the attention and understanding. 

Lisbon, March 13, 2020                         

O Diretor  
Artur Ferreira 
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